Donald Cropsey

From: Dan Hershberg [Dan@hhershberg.com]
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 3:40 PM

To: Donaid Cropsey

Cc: Avrum Sofer

Subject: RE: Stuyvesant Plaza

Thanks Don.

Jusst let me know what you need and we will supply the required copies.

Any questions, please call.

Daniel R. Hershberg, PE & LS
HERSHBERG & HERSHBERG

CONSULTING ENGINEERS & LAND SURVEYORS
Cupecoy Beach Club Office

NOTICE:

The information contained in this communication and attached file (if
any) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named
above and may contain information that is privileged and/or
confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution
or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by return e-mail or telephone and delete the original
message and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL

From: Donald Cropsey [cropseyd@townofguilderland.org]
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 3:33 PM

To: Dan Hershberg

Subject: Styvasant Plaza

Dear Dan,

I spoke with Ken Runion last week and he indicated that Styvasant Plaza
has fulfilled their financial obligations under the memorandum and
aggreement dated July 8, 2009 and that the ZBA could proceed with the
special use permit process for the installation of the proposed parking
area behind the TGI Fridays restaurant.

As such I have talked to Jan Weston and she will place this request on
the February 13, 2013 Planning Board metting for site plan rewiew. I
will schedule your request before the ZBAfor either February ZW 2013 or
March 6, 2013. -

I will take a look at the file in the interim to see if any additional
information is needed.

Sincerely,

Donald F. Cropsey Jr.




